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Updated Statement from Virginia Beach Sheriff Rocky Holcomb on Rolin Hill case 
October 18, 2024 

 
Based on updates from the Virginia State Police in the Rolin Hill case, five deputies of the Virginia Beach 
Sheriff’s Office involved in this incident are no longer employees of the Virginia Beach Sheriff’s Office.   
 
Due to the ongoing investigation that I, Sheriff Rocky Holcomb, requested of the VSP, we cannot 
comment further on the case at this time. We are committed to continuing our full cooperation with the 
investigation and vow to provide full transparency once all investigations are concluded and adjudicated 
by the Virginia Beach Commonwealth’s Attorney’s Office. We remain committed to justice and 
transparency, which is why I requested an independent investigation by VSP immediately upon being 
notified of what occurred on June 4. Our hearts continue to go out to Mr. Hill’s family during this difficult 
time. 
 


